
Public Notice

The Texas General Land Office (GLO) awarded the City of Houston (City) Hurricane Ike
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Disaster Recovery (DR) Program for
Hurricane Ike Round 2, Phase 2. GLO awarded a contract to the Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD) for Single Family activity, which has been amended
four times.

The Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) proposes a fifth
amendment to move $400,000.00 from HCDD Project Delivery to Horne Project Delivery.
This will ensure consistency and completion of services for all single family homes assisted
with the Hurricane Ike Round 2 funding.

In addition, GLO has requested that all HCDD Administration and Project Delivery draws be
approved in conjunction with achievements for the Activity costs. The benchmarks for this
are listed below:

Benchmark

Incremental Cap
for Charges by
Benchmark for

Administration and
Project Delivery

Funds

Cumulative Billing
Cap by Benchmark
for Administration

and Project Delivery
Funds

Approval of Housing Guidelines 25% 25%

10% of Project Funds drawn by
Subrecipient

25% 50%

25% of Project Funds drawn by
Subrecipient

20% 70%

75% of Project Funds drawn by
Subrecipient

15% 85%

Closeout of grant accepted 15% 100%

In addition, HCDD proposes an amendment to extend the end date of the contract to
December 31, 2017 in order to complete approximately 30 more homes.

The public has fifteen days to comment on these proposed items. The fifteen-day period
extends from Friday, May 13, 2016 through Saturday, May 28, 2016. For more information
on the program changes, contact Joel North at (832) 394-6217. Written comments can be
submitted by mail to Peggy Colligan, HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007.
Following the public comment period, the items will be submitted to City Council for
approval. For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may access HCDD's
website at http://www.houstontx.gov/housing/.


